DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ALL PICTURES IS APRIL 2, 2020

Dear 8th Grade Parents and Students,

Get your pictures in the memory book! We invite parents and students to submit photos for the memory book. Our photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have.

We need pictures from the following events:

Middle School memories

Sports pictures

Extra curricular activities

Community events

Hanging out with friends

IMPORTANT

WE NEED A **BABY PICTURE** OF YOUR 8TH GRADE CHILD. PLEASE EMAIL YOUR PICTURE TO <u>2020MSMEMORYBOOK@GMAIL.COM</u>. WE WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A BABY PICTURE OF EACH AND EVERY 8TH GRADER.

The Yearbook staff will review all photos and determine final yearbook content. We cannot guarantee that all submissions will be used in the book.

Please make sure when you email your photos to label them with your child's name, grade and event.

All pictures can be emailed to <a>2020MSMemorybook@gmail.com.

If you have any questions or concerns please email us at the above address.

Thank you, and enjoy the rest of the school year!

Sincerely,

Fabiana Mancini and Gregoria Kouletas Middle School Yearbook Advisers